
 

           

8th April 2025 

 

Inviting proposals for development of an App for Digitization of Association 
of Surgeons of India 

 

The Association of Surgeons of India is inviting proposals for developing an App 
for Digitization of Association of Surgeons of India Operations. All interested and 
competent service providers can download the Request for Proposal (RFP) and 
the same can be send it to headoffice@asiindia.org  on or before 20th April 2025 
with all supporting documents as per the requirements. 

 

Dr Gaddi Diwakar 

Hon. Secretary 

Association of Surgeons of India 
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